Rotorua Boys’ High School

PRINCIPAL: A.C. GRINTER BA(Hons), DipTchg

28 November 2022

To all Parents and Caregivers

Nga mihi nui ki a koutou me te tangi hoki ki a ratou kua riro atu

Re: Teachers Paid Union Meeting

On Tuesday 29 November 2022 school will close at 12.30pm to allow our teaching staff who are
members of NZPPTA to attend a paid union meeting under the provisions of Section 26 of the
Employment Relations Act 2000.

Students will be released at this time although supervision will be provided to those students who need
to remain at school until the usual 3pm end of school time.

| apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Thank you for your support.

Nga mihi nui

A.C. Gijinter
Principal
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